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Town of County Line

Town Council Meeting October 12, 2010

Meeting was Called to order at 7:05PM by Mayor J.L. Calvert .

Roll was Called with Mayor Calvert present. Councils Michael Calvert, Dennis Finch, Pam
Sitton,and Herman Mulvehill Present with Council Ralph Calvert absent. A quorum being
present, meeting proceeded.

Minutes of September 14, 2010 were read. Council Michael Calvert moved to accept Council
Pam Sitton seconded , motion carried unanimously.

Minutes of September 28, 2010 were read. Council Pam Sitton moved to accept, Council
Michael Calvert seconded, motion carried unanimously.

Minutes of September 30, 2010 were read Council Michael Calvert moved to accept, Council
Pam Sitton seconded, motion carried unanimously.

Minutes of October 6, 2010 were read. Council Michael Calvert moved to accept. Council
Herman Mulvehill seconded, motion carried with Council Sitton abstaining.

Mayor Calvert reported that Attorney Copeland reported that the suit to block the amendment
that affects County Line had been filed today.

Financial report of General Fund was read Council Michael Calvert moved to accept with
corrections. Council Herman Mulvehill seconded, motion carried unanimously.

Financial report of 2&7 road account was read. Council Michael Calvert moved to accept.
Council Herman Mulvehill seconded accept, motion carried unanimously.

Financial report of 4, 5,& 6 road account was read. Council Michael Calvert moved to accept.
Council Herman Mulvehill seconded, motion carried unanimously.

Financial report of Capital Improvements fund was read Council Michael Calvert moved to
accept. Council Herman Mulvehill seconded, motion carried unanimously.

There were No reports of committees, Officers, petitions, or complaints.

Communications: The Contract from Attorneys Fuller and Copeland was read aloud by the
Mayor. There were no questions or comments.

Council Michael Calvert asked about the time period for publication of the waste management
plan. Discussion followed. Mayor Calvert reported he had discussed the lawsuit on the
amendment with Council Jett at Warrior, reporting that Council Jett would look it over and get
back to us. Mr. John David Calvert was in attendance and commented on the hearing to be
held on October 26, 2010 on the waste management plan.

Discussion of Cell Tower Business License followed ‘

Discussion of Business Licenses followed.
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Further discussion of the Waste Management Plan hearing on October 26, 2010 followed.
Discussion of future court cases being handled by district courts followed.

Discussion of proposed business licenses for landfills followed. It was agreed to take it up at

next meeting.
Council Pam Sitton moved to adjourn.
William lvey

Town Clerk Reporting

APPROVED NOV 08 2010

f /f’gm

/%7’7?5{,
CCC/ZK



